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 Phonemic 

Awareness 

The children are currently 

learning about the letter Mm.  

Next week we will be 

reviewing the letters we have 

learned so far.  The children 

will be working on 

upper/lower case alphabet 

matching.  We will also 

review the Jolly Phonics 

songs so far this year. 

      

 

Mathematics 

The children continue to 

work on patterning 

through educational 

games.  

We are also working on 

shapes.  Forming shapes 

with popsicle sticks and 

discussing how many 

sides a shape has. 

We continue to work on 

our counting skills and 

matching our numbers. 

(One-to-one 

correspondence) 

 

Christmas Party 

All are invited to our 

Christmas Party on 

Thursday, December 19th 

at 10:30am.  The children 

will be playing fun games, 

doing a craft and hearing 

a Christmas story. 

Thanks to all for 

volunteering to help! 

 

Art 

The children are 

working very hard on a 

special gift for their 

parents. 

We also will be painting 

candy canes and 

discovering when 

turned upside down it 

makes the letter J for  

Jesus. 

 

Jesus Time 

In Jesus Time we have 

been learning the 

Christmas Story.  The 

children will be acting out 

the Christmas Story and 

recalling the wonderful 

events that led to the 

birth of Jesus, Our 

Savior. 

Through the power of the 

Holy Spirit, we can trust 

that our caring God 

always knows what we 

need.  We rejoice that 

our Savior was born! 

My spirit rejoices in God 

my Savior. Luke 1:47 

 

 

 

 


